Dear Members of the Toronto & East York Community Council,

| have been a resident in the neighbourhood for 10 years.

Ahead of the January 16 meetings of the TEYCC | am writing to share my concerns
regarding the proposed development at 462 Eastern Ave and the impact it will
have on the surrounding residential neighbourhood.

The laneway that runs between Morse Street and McGee Street is our primary
walking route to Morse Public School. This is a unique and valuable asset in our
neighbourhood and, while a shared route with vehicular traffic, | would like to see
the pedestrian aspects of the laneway protected and pedestrian safety put at a
premium. | would ask that other alternatives be explored that reduce the amount
of traffic that may travel up the lane and conflict with this pedestrian route.
Sincerely,

Lara McGuire

19 McGee Street
larafattal@gmail.com
416-841-7904




